From: || G @ 7. 7solicitors.com>

Sent: 14 October 2020 09:53

To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk>; Tobacco.Notifications
<Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>

Cc: @TLTsolicitors.com>

Subject: RE: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco International
(JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401]

Importance: High

Dear Martin,

We do not appear to have received a response to our email below, which is disappointing to say the
least.

Please may we now hear from you as a matter of urgency.

Kind Regards,

- London, Manchester, Bristol: +44 (0) 333 006 [Jjjij

Web: www.tltsolicitors.com






